Walmsley CE Primary School

Blackburn Road, Egerton, Bolton BL7 9SA
Tel: 01204 332650 Email: office@walmsley.bolton.sch.uk



Headteacher: Mrs Joanna Atherton

25th June 2024

Dear parents/carers,

YEAR 3 WALK TO EAGLEY BROOK

As part of our geography topic on rivers, we are taking the children to Eagley Brook on Wednesday 10th July to see what river features we can identify. This will be within the school day, leaving at approximately 12:30pm and arriving back at school for approximately 3pm.

The children will walk there and back so please make sure that they have the appropriate clothing and footwear; if it is raining, they will need a waterproof coat with a hood and some wellies, and if sunny they will need a sun hat and some sun cream as we will be outside all afternoon.

Permission for your child to attend this walk needs to be given through our School Gateway App (Payments/Eagley Brook Walk). You will still need to add to your basket and 'pay', although there is no charge for this event.

If anyone is happy to come along and support our trip, it would be greatly appreciated - if you are able to support school, please email us at office@walmsley.bolton.sch.uk.

Many thanks

Miss Cobham and Miss Liston.